
MEETING NOTICE 
TOWN BOARD

TOWN OF SUMNER
Meeting held on location:  12 ¾  Avenue (AKA Moose Ear Road) near 30th St

Tuesday, June 16, 2020

On Tuesday, June 16, 2020 the Town Board of the Town of Sumner will meet with 
representatives of the Barron County Highway Department to discuss options to 
improve that portion of 12 ¾ Avenue just west of 30th Street where the road 
crosses Moose Ear Creek; water goes over the road during a heavy rain and 
seasonally.  The meeting will begin at 9:00 a.m and be held on location.  All 
persons interested should plan to attend.

Sandra Tomczak, Clerk
June 15, 2020


